From: T

Sent: 06 November 2018 11:30

To: I

Ce: European Data Protection Board; [
]

Subject: Re: ICDPPC 2018 - Facebook side meeting request

Dear IR

I’m writing to confirm that we have arranged a room at the City Club for the meeting immediately following the
ITI roundtable. It will be in room “Deco #1.”

In terms of topics to discuss, we would propose a broad range: Ms Jelinek’s views on the post-May 25th
functioning of the consistency mechanism and the EDPB’s priorities, including forthcoming guidance; Facebook’s
approach to GDPR implementation and accountability, including our DPQO’s office; and emerging data protection
policy issues like Al and ethics and online advertising. We look forward to discussing any issues top of mind for Ms
Jelinek; please do let us know if there’s anything specific she would like to address.

Many thanks,

I
From: NN

Date: Friday, November 2, 2018 at 12:29 PM

oy
Ce: European Data Protection Board , I
=

Subject: Re: ICDPPC 2018 - Facebook side meeting request

Dearil

That is ok for Ms Jelinek.
It would indeed be helpful if you could book a meeting room.

Kind regards,

Sent from my iPhone

On 1 Nov 2018, at 18:31, NG ot
Dear N

Thank you again for your time earlier this week. I'm happy to confirm that Ms. Egan is looking

forward to joining Ms. Jelinek at 11:30 am on Wednesday, Nov. 7th just after the ITI meeting at the
City Club. Please let us know if it would be helpful for us to find a suitable room for the meeting at
the City Club.

I’m adding my colleague| I, \who leads Facebook’s global privacy policy engagement and
who will join the meeting with Ms. Jelinek and Ms. Egan. I'm also adding Ms. Egan’s executive
assistant ||} to ensure we're coordinated on schedules.



Thank you again,

Facebook | Privacy and Public Policy, EMEA

10 Brock St.
London, United Kingdom
NW1 3FG

From: I

Date: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 at 12:58 PM

To: I
Cc: European Data Protection Board <edpb@edpb.europa.eu>, | 3 NN

Subject: RE: ICDPPC 2018 - Facebook side meeting request

From: I

Sent: 30 October 2018 13:51

To: I

Cc: European Data Protection Board <edpb@edpb.europa.eu>; | GczIEINNEG
]

Subject: Re: ICDPPC 2018 - Facebook side meeting request

Thank you! What’s the best number to reach you?

I
From: [

Date: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 at 12:50 PM

To: I

Cc: European Data Protection Board <edpb@edpb.europa.eu>, | ENNEEEGE
|

Subject: RE: ICDPPC 2018 - Facebook side meeting request

Hi I
Anytime between now and 15.00 Brussels time works for me.

Regards,

I
From : I

Sent: 30 October 2018 13:05

To: A

Cc: European Data Protection Board <edpb@edpb.europa.eu>; | N R
I

Subject: Re: ICDPPC 2018 - Facebook side meeting request
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Dear N

Thank you very much for your email. Would you have a few minutes today to
discuss potential dates and times? | thought it might be helpful to discuss
over the phone.

Please let me know if this suits you; | have flexibility today.

Many thanks,

On Oct 29, 2018, at 5:17 PM

wrote:

Dear I

The Chair of the EDPB suggests to meet in the context of one of
the sector meetings she'll be attending.

On 7 November she'll meet with ITIC, on 9 November with the
Future of Privacy Forum and on 12 November with BSA. Would it
be possible to speak with Ms. Egan in the margin of these
events, as per our message of 12 October?

Also, can you shed some light on the topics Ms. Egan would like
to discuss?

Thank you and kind regards,

From: I

Sent: 29 October 2018 18:14

To: I

Subject: RE: ICDPPC 2018 - Facebook side meeting request

From : I

Sent: 26 October 2018 17:55
To: European Data Protection Board
<edpb@edpb.europa.eu>

Cc: I

Subject: Re: ICDPPC 2018 - Facebook side meeting
request

Thank you very much for your reply, and apologies for
our delay as we organized schedules on our end. |

Erin would be honored to meet with Ms. Jelinek in


mailto:xxxx@xxxx.xxxxxx.xx

California during her visit there. Would Ms. Jelinek
have availability between 2-5 p.m. on Thursday,
November 8?2 We would be happy to host her at
Facebook’s campus in Menlo Park if that would be
convenient for her.

Thank you,

From: European Data Protection Board
<edpb@edpb.europa.eu>

Date: Friday, October 12, 2018 at 10:42 AM
To: I

Cc: European Data Protection Board
<edpb@edpb.europa.eu>, | Gz
]
I

Subject: RE: ICDPPC 2018 - Facebook side meeting
request

Dear I

Thank you very much for this kind invitation.

Unfortunately, during the International
Conference Ms. Jelinek has a very heavy schedule,
so she will not be able to meet with Ms. Egan at
this time.

However, Ms. Jelinek will be attending the Future
of Privacy Forum on Nov. 9t in Silicon Valley and

meeting with ITIC on Nov. 7 In San Francisco.
Would it perhaps be possible to arrange a
meeting with Ms. Egan in the margin of these
events?

Thank you for understanding.

Kind regards,

edpb@edpb.europa.eu

European Data Protection Board

Tel: 0032 2 2831946

Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels
edpb.europa.eu

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that
is internal or confidential. Unauthorised access, use or other
processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended
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recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all
copies. Emails are not secure as they can be intercepted,
amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPB therefore
cannot guarantee the security of correspondence by email.

From: [
Sent: 09 October 2018 19:42

To: I

Cc: European Data Protection Board
<edpb@edpb.europa.cu>; | G
I
I

Subject: ICDPPC 2018 - Facebook side meeting
request

Dear Chairwoman Jelinek,

We are looking forward to participating in this
year’s International Conference of Data
Protection and Privacy Commissioners. Our
CEO Mark Zuckerberg will be delivering a
speech by video, and our Chief Privacy Officer
Erin Egan will be giving a brief keynote and
participating in a live Q+A. We also wanted to
note that Erin and | will be available during the
conference to meet with you and your staff,
should there be any issues you would find
useful to discuss.

Sincerely,

Facebook | Privacy and Public Policy, EMEA

10 Brock St.
London, United Kingdom
NW1 3FG
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